
   

            
 Purchasing Division 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
DATE:  February 16, 2021 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Professional Architectural/Engineering Services for Renovations of Stoker Stadium 

& Suplizio Field RFP-4863-21-DH 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 
1.  Q.  Are there plans for constructing concessions buildings under the new stands at Suplizio Field? 
 
 A.  We talked about constructing Vendor Areas that could be used as concessions and 
merchandise. I am not sure that we have the budget to build nor do we need concessions for the 
majority of the events at the stadium. JUCO is the one event that would need additional concessions. 
By providing electricity, water, and sewer drains they can set up Food trucks to provide what they 
need for the one week a year. 
 
2.  Q.  Will the renovation project include new protective netting behind the field at Suplizio Field? 
 
 A.  If the height of the bleachers change we will need to evaluate the height of the netting. There 
is some dry rot along the bottom of the netting at the high tension areas. We have repaired the netting 
in this area over the past few years. I believe that netting has a life of 10 years, we are coming up on 
the 10 year mark next year.  This may be considered if budget allows. 
 
3.  Q.  When was the parking lot last chipsealed? 
 
 A.  The Lincoln Park Parking lot was last chipsealed in 2013.  The parking lot directly adjacent to 
the pickleball courts consists of only a double-pin chip seal (no asphalt) - area highlighted in attached 
photo. 

 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr., Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 
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